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10th December 2019 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

A group of children in KS2 are planning to open a ‘Tuck Shop’ for 

the school. On the school website we have created a Survey 

Monkey, with a selection of multiple choice questions about this 

enterprise.  

We were wondering if you would be able to complete the survey 

on the website, so we can collate the data. 

We are hoping to sell a range of healthy and nutritious snacks, 

such as: fruit, cereal bars, juice, squash and a vast selection of 

other delicious snacks. We will not be able to open the shop 

without your help and opinions, as we will need to persuade our 

head teacher, Mr Galvin! 

Please could you let us know your opinion on the Tuck Shop, by 

heading to the school website to do the survey www.petworth.w-

sussex.sch.uk/website/tuck_shop_survey/439365 

Kind regards 

Tuck Shop Team 
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